
July 2021—Special Edition 

NewSplash! 
July 6, 2021 

Dear Pine Island Families, 

The beginning of the school year will be here before we know it. Pine 

Island is nearing completion and I can’t wait to share the excitement 

with you. News today is brief with details that are important for your 

immediate attention. I will send a very detailed newsletter the week of 

July 19 with orientation and meet and greet dates and times. I know 

you are looking forward to visiting the building and getting to know the 

PIA Staffulty (faculty and staff).  We can’t not wait to meet all of you!   

However, the information included in this memo is important and time 

sensitive to meet the needs of our families. Please make sure to read 

carefully and respond accordingly. Stay tuned for the summer 

NewSplash coming soon with important dates and times you do not 

want to miss. 

PTO News Flash – It is a GO! PIA PTO has officially launched the PIA 

webpage.  Make sure you see below for access and other important 

updates! 

Check out the new website piapto.org 

GET YOUR PINE ISLAND SWAG:   

The school store is open until July 25th - this is the only 

opportunity to buy Pine Island swag before school 

starts.   

The PTO will not be carrying apparel inventory, all 

purchases should be made through the online store, 

so don’t wait, get your SWAG now!  

There will be three online stores throughout the 

course of the year.  

You can buy your Pine Island gear here: https://

piab2schoolsale2021.itemorder.com/sale .    

Orders will be distributed at our Back-to-School 

event. 

PTO MEMBERSHIP: Support Pine Island Academy through its 

PTO by becoming a member. Members receive exclusive 

swag, including car magnets and tote bags. Learn 

more here: https://www.piapto.org/membership 

SCHOOL SUPPLY UPDATES: School Supply Kit ordering 

through the PTO is now closed. 

FOLLOW US: Please follow us on Facebook @piapto for 

updates and announcements. 

 

Extended Day News Flash – If you are still considering registering for 
Extended Day, please do so asap. Extended Day registration closes 
on Monday, July 12. This gives us the opportunity to prepare for a safe 
opening for our students. Please see our webpage https://www-
pia.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extended-day/ for more information. 

School Supplies – Elementary and Middle school supply lists will be 
available at https://www-pia.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ on Friday, July 9.  
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